This Week at Prince Street Church "
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Sunday Morning Worship Services.........ccccceevvcvveeeeennen. 8:30 and 11:00 am

SUNAAY SCROOI ... 9:45 am PRINCE STREET CHURCH
Tuesday o Sunday, June 5, 2022
Children’s COMMISSION.....c.coiuiiiiiiiiie et 6:30 pm

Wednesday

Harmony Youth Group........cccceooiiiiiiieeeee e 6:00 pm J

Prayer Gathering ........cccoooiiiiiiiiiie e 6:30 pm

Thursday

Worship Rehearsal ... 6:30 pm

Saturday

VBS DECOrating ....cccouueeiieiiiiee et 9:00 am

*You may present flowers by signing up on the bulletin board in the main hall.

Commission Chair Contact Information
Contact Information

FiNanCe .......c.cooi i finance@princestreetchurch.com
MISSIONS .....ccvoiiiiiiicii missions@princestreetchurch.com ‘ i
PRC .ot prc@princestreetchurch.com Church Office Senior Pastor - John Shadle
PrOPEIY ..ottt property@princestreetchurch.com 17 N. Penn St. pastorjohn@princestreetchurch.com
WOrShip.....oovieeeeeeeeeceece e ryan.thomas@princestreetchurch.com Shippensburg, PA 17257 s L
DiSCIPIESNIP. ... discipleship@princestreetchurch.com 717-532-8404 Pastor of Student Ministries & Visitation - Seth Johns
Congregational Care.............cccocveeevrennnn. cong.care@princestreetchurch.com _ pastorseth@princestreetchurch.com
'(\)Afflze H:_:rs dav: 9a-3 Media Arts Coordinator - Ryan Thomas
onday-Thursday: 9a-3p .
Last week at Prince Street Church Fri- Closed ryan.thomas@princestreetchurch.com
Children’s Ministry Coordinator - Cherie Finkey
Morning Worship: 130 On the Web cherie.finkey@princestreetchurch.com
; ; . www.princestreetchurch.com
Tithes & Offerings: $4,719.82 P Ministry Assistant - Brittony Black
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Offering Needed Per Week: $7,605.00 office@princestreetchurch.com



Insider,

Sermon Information
Today, June 5, Pastor John is
beginning a new sermon series, The
Way of Jesus: A Study of The
Sermon on The Mount. Today’s
sermon is entitled, “The Kingdom of
Jesus.” Scripture is Matthew 4:12-25.

Prayer Requests & Praises

Prayer requests and praises may be
shared weekly via Connection Card
or by contacting the church office.
Please note: prayer requests and
praises not shared are removed from
the bulletin each week. Thank you
for praying for our church family.

Our Daily Bread
The June - August issue of Our
Daily Bread is now available at the
Connection Center for anyone who
would like a copy.

Father’s Day Donations
This year for Father's Day, the
Worship  Commission  will  be
collecting supplies for a donation to
Bethesda Mission. Some most
needed items are: flashlights and
extra batteries (AAA, AA, C, D),
socks, boxer shorts, undershirts,
deodorant, small shampoo, hooded
sweatshirts, and sweatpants.
All supplies may be placed on the
table in the back of the sanctuary.

Communion
Next week, Sunday, June 12, we
will be celebrating the Ordinance of
Holy Communion during both
morning worship services.

June 5, 2022

Tithes and Offerings

Tithes and offerings may be given in
the following ways: secure box in the
back of the sanctuary, online, or
through the mail. Checks can be
mailed to:

Prince Street Church

17 N. Penn Street

Shippensburg, PA 17257

He-Brews

“He-Brews” begins TODAY,
Sunday, June 5! Join us in the
Fellowship Hall immediately following
first service each week! We will have
a coffee bar as well as
light refreshments available for
approximately 15 minutes, allowing
time for fellowship before heading to
Sunday School classes. We hope to
see you there!

e
™
RS

Happy Birthday!

If you have a June birthday, we
want to celebrate with you as a
church  family. Stop by the
Connection Center to choose a
special gifft Even if you are just
visiting with us, we want to celebrate
your birthday, too!

VBS STAFF MEETING!

There will be a brief VBS staff
meeting on June 12th at the
beginning of the Sunday School hour
(9:45) in the fellowship hall. We will
be going over expectations and
handing out schedules and T-shirts
for anyone who hasn't already
received them at that point. If you
can't attend, please contact Becky
Greenland (717-816-0499) or Melody
Shubert (717-729-0870) to get your
materials.

VBS!

Join us for Monumental VBS, June
13th-17th, 6:30-8:30pm!  On this
off-road adventure through
colorful canyons and trails of the
Southwest, kids will explore God's
awesomeness and form a rock-solid
faith for the road ahead. Open to
kids ages 3 (if fully potty-trained)
through 5th grade (just finished).
Register by going to our website,
www.princestreetchurch.com.

Last VBS Workshop
Join us June 8, 6:30-8pm in the VBS
room in the Children’s Wing for our
last VBS Workshop.

VBS Decorating

Join us during the following dates
and times as we put on the final
touches and decorate for VBS:

June 11, 9am-12pm we will be
decorating the sanctuary and main
level of the church

June 13, 9am-? We will be
decorating in the sanctuary and
setting up the VBS stations.

VBS Snack Donations
We are looking for volunteers to
donate snack items for VBS week. If
you are interested in serving in this
way, you can grab a flower off the
cactus in the back of the sanctuary.

Prayer Corner

Prayer Focus:

Pray we will plant seeds that will
one day grow, and water the seeds

that have been planted.

Church of the Week:

Mt. Rock Church

Prince Street’'s Ministry Focus:

Children’s Commission

Health Needs
Bev K.

Steve B.
Kathy M.
Dave A.
Janae W.

Other Needs:

Stacey

Ken L.
Nancy W.
Mary Beth M.
Michelle W.

Home Care Family

Nathan

Young couple is separated

Answered Prayers:

Larry H.




“Hands for Christ”
and “Love Packages”

The Wiling Workers Sunday
School Class has been collecting
Sunday School literature, Christian
books, tapes, Bibles, etc. (Please
note we no longer ship any Christian
books or magazines that pertain to
America or America’s problems,
since they are being shipped
overseas). We would like to thank
you for your participation. We have
been receiving lots of donated items
which are being shipped to “Hands
for Christ” in VA and “Love
Packages” in IL.

We would like to ask our Prince
Street Church Family to continue
donating the above Christian
materials. We have a plastic tub
located under the table in the back
of the sanctuary (by the windows)
for your donations.

Nourishing Hands
Nourishing Hands Ministry provides
meals for a short period of time to
those recovering from surgery or
illness, or anyone who needs help in
this way. If you or someone you
know would benefit from this
ministry, OR if you are willing to
volunteer by providing meals, please
contact Michelle  Weaver at

717-262-5315.
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Blanket Ministry
Did you know that our congregation
has a prayer blanket ministry? We
have been praying over blankets
and shawls for over 10 years. A big
“thank you” to the Fruitful Friendly
Fellowship members who have
handmade and donated blankets.
When received, each blanket
receives a tag and is prayed over.
Blankets are available on the shelf
by the chapel bathrooms, and may
be picked up and distributed to
anyone who has a need. The need
may be going through surgery, a
loss, or a hard time where God's
love and hand would be a comfort.
When you pick up a blanket, please
fil out the information on the
clipboard beside the shelf. This
allows the ministry to see how the
blankets are being used. Thank you!

Helping Hands
Helping Hands at Prince Street
Church provides the after-funeral

meal to attendees who have
experienced the loss of a loved one.
During the month of June, you may
contact Cathy Crider at
717-491-2855 if you are in need of
assistance from Helping Hands.






